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1.	Upcoming	Congress	of	Applied	Psychology,	Montreal,	June	2018	
	
If	you	are	interested	to	organize	symposium	on	any	topic	in	economic	psychology,	please	
contact	asap	either	Tomasz	Zaleskiewicz	(tzaleskiewicz@swps.edu.pl)	or	David	Leiser	
(dleiser@bgu.ac.il).	The	length	of	the	symposium	is	85	minutes	and	presenters	must	
represent	at	least	3	different	countries.		
	
2.	Annual	Conference	of	the	International	Association	for	Research	in	Economic	
Psychology	
	
In	September,	2017	some	of	the	Division	9	members	participated	in	the	annual	IAREP	
conference	in	Rishon	LeZion,	Israel.	One	of	the	organizers	was	David	Leiser	–	current	
President	of	Division	9.	Keynote	talks	were	given	by:	Uri	Gneezy,	Wandi	Bruine	de	Bruin,	and	
Sacha	Bourgeois-Gironde.		
Next	conference	will	be	organized	in	July	2018	in	London.	More	info	on	the	IAREP	web	site:	
www.iarep.org	


